Wood, Natalie (CONTR)

From: Gosain, Carol <CGosain@steptoe.com>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 4:59 PM

To: FERGAS

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Nopetro LNG, LLC Application

Dear DOE/FE:

Thank you for the opportunity to discuss with you this morning the Application of Nopetro LNG, LLC (“Nopetro”) for
Long-Term and Short-Term, Multi-Contract Authorizations to Export Liquefied Natural Gas to Free Trade Agreement and
Non-Free Trade Agreement Nations, filed on December 28, 2020.

We wish to clarify that with respect to Nopetro’s statement on page 3 of the application that it “may also purchase LNG
sourced from coastal facilities and load the LNG directly onto shipping vessels,” Nopetro's intent at this time is to
transport all LNG for export in ISO containers and not to load LNG directly into a bulk-carrier LNG tanker. If Nopetro
decides in the future to engage in the latter operations (i.e., loading LNG directly into an LNG tanker), Nopetro will
request an amendment to its authorizations to include such authority.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. Thank you for your kind consideration.
Best regards.

Carol Gosain

Steptoe & Johnson LLP

1330 Connecticut Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

Phone: (202) 429-6461

Direct Fax: (202) 261-0614

Fax: (202) 429-3902
cgosain@steptoe.com

Attorney for Nopetro LNG, LLC
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This message does not originate from a known Department of Energy email system.
Use caution if this message contains attachments, links or requests for information.
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